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Owning firearms is guaranteed in the 2nd Amendment of our US Constitution. 

Clearly, HB 3075 is UNCONSTITUTIONAL. It adds more infringement on people's 

personal liberty. A longer permit process fee and higher permit fees does nothing, but 

add more unnecessary government overreach and bureaucracy to law abiding 

citizens of Oregon. Limiting magazine rounds is also an unnecessary burden on gun 

owners. This bill is nothing more than a power grab.I strongly oppose HB3075. 


